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STINGAR and ViPCS enter into a long-term collaboration agreement 
  
 

It is with great pleasure that Servizi Tecncici di Ingegneria ed Architettura (STINGAR) and GxP 
VISCONTI Pharma Consulting Services (ViPCS) announce the implementation of a long-term 
technical collaboration  agreement that will allow both companies to share technical expertise, 
resources, and knowledge to support their respective clients around the world.  

 
 

Due to the increase of the demand for pharmaceutical consulting services covering strategic, 
operational and tactical issues the companies find it compelling and appropriate to join forces 
toward providing the right level of support needed with the right level of expertise they bring to the 
pharmaceutical and food industry. 

 
 

We believe this collaboration will help us serve the critical needs of support of our current and 
future clients by setting a new standard for the delivery of effective engineering and GMP consulting 
services leading to high performing quality systems and organizations. 

 
 
 

 
 
 

 

Fulvio Guerrisi 
President, Founder and Principal 
Consultant 
STINGAR 
 

Antonio Visconti  
                President, Founder and Principal Consultant 
.               GxP VISCONTI Pharma Consulting Services       

ViPCS 

 
 

 

 


